
 

 

 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 
SENT OF BEHALF OF DR. GENA BUGDEN, VICE PRESIDENT, MEDICAL SERVICES 

 

TO:            All Physicians, Eastern Health 

FROM:      Dr. Gena Bugden, Vice President, Medical Services, Eastern Health 

DATE:        June 4, 2021 

RE:            Vaccine Administration 

We would like to thank all physicians who came forward with your willingness to participate in the mass 

vaccine administration clinics organized by Eastern Health. 

At this time, we have been advised by Human Resources that they have ample physicians orientated to 

meet our present needs.  If the situation changes, we will contact those physicians that have already 

submitted their interest in participating. 

 

Thank you. 

Dr. Gena Bugden, MD CCFP(EM), FCFP 
Vice President, Medical Services 
Eastern Health 
T: 709-777-1363 
 

 


